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Summary:

Senior CIA and State Department officials review the August 21 OPC memorandum
["Office of Policy Coordination History of American Committee for Liberation"]. The State
Department officials question whether disparate Russian émigré groups can cooperate
enough to organize broadcasting to the USSR, while CIA director Walter Bedell Smith
questions the cost of the project.
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